
 

 

Questions regarding the Worcestershire Enhanced Two Tier (WETT) 
Regulatory Service 

 
At the first meeting of the Redditch Overview and Scrutiny Committee in 2010/11 
members requested further information about the WETT Regulatory Service.  The 
following questions have been proposed by members for the consideration of 
relevant Officers regarding the service.  Answers to these questions should be 
provided during the course of these meetings and further subsidiary answers may be 
provided by members on the basis of these original answers. 
 
1) How do you ensure members and the public are provided with a service 

relevant and responsive to the needs of their locality? 
 
2) How are members expected to advocate specific local provision as mandated 

by their electorate? 
 
3) Does any aspect  of the Regulatory service need to take account of  the 

particular  needs of a new town with a younger population profile, an industrial 
heritage, transport links predominantly out of county and a travel to work profile 
linking it with Birmingham rather than Worcestershire? 
 


